
Demise of Pay In Service 

Dear Customer, 

HSBC Bank Armenia cjsc (hereafter the Bank) periodically reviews the list of 

provided services to ensure they continue to meet Bank's strategy and principles. 

Based on above, Bank has decided to demise Pay In (Fast cash deposit) service for 

both individual and corporate customers starting from 01 March, 2018.  

You can process cash operations as per standard procedure by approaching any of our 

branches. 

Please contact us at +374 60 655 000 or approach any of our branches in case of 

enquiries. Our phone lines are open 24/7.  

Thank You, 

HSBC Bank Armenia cjsc 

www.hsbc.am 
+374 60 655 000

Note: In case of discrepancies between the Armenian and English versions of this page, the Armenian version shall prevail. 
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